
Membership Process 

Although we have a formal membership process that we follow it is VERY SIMPLE for 

you to undertake the process. 

You begin by being our guest at a regular weekly lunch.  You will want to decide if you 

would like to come back and if this club would be a good fit for you. 

While you lunch with us - Let us know that you are interested in learning more about 

what we do and talk to various members of our club.  You will quickly discover that none 

of us are shy about talking about the work we do in the local and international 

communities.  

Once you decide that you would like to be a member of this club, please complete an 

application form – found on the next drop down menu item – and either hand it to any 

member or the person who brought you or introduced you to the club.  

The Membership committee will review your application and ask a Past President to 

interview you. This is usually an informal meeting for about half an hour to an hour to 

get to know you a little better and to explain the various aspects and commitments you 

undertake when you become a Rotarian. And, of course, to answer any questions you 

may have at that point.  

The Past President submits their recommendation. The Board and club members have 

an opportunity to accept or reject an application – rarely the latter.   

Over this review time you are most welcome to attend our meetings and join in on 

any projects that might be happening to further advance your knowledge of how the 

club operates.  

Following acceptance, you would be inducted as a new member.  

 

Go For It!  

Check us out first 

Decide 

Submit your application 

 If you want to join in on the FUN! 

 


